
June 23, 2023 

Water Hydrant Theft in Weiser Business Park – As seen by a resident driving thru 

the Weiser Business Park.  The commercial vehicle was filling a large water tank with 

water from a fire hydrant.  The Weiser Business Park is still under construction so there 

are very little tenants leasing the spaces and able to monitor for suspicious activities.   

The commercial vehicle and company website are shown in the pictures provided 

below.  Because this is MUD248, our Municipal Utility District that we pay MUD taxes 

on, water theft like these effects our costs in MUD taxes if left not reported. 

 

 



 

 

 



No one is PERMITTED to take water from fire hydrants as they are “not metered” and 

cannot be billed back to the person(s) taking the water unauthorized, therefore, this 

needs to immediately be reported.  In this case, it can be reported directly to the Water 

Company (Water District #61) at 281-469-9405 as they are the MUD248 Operator. 

This is not the first time we have had to call in regard to MUD248 water hydrant theft.  It 

is important that we take care of these types of incidents as soon as they are 

seen, otherwise it effects possible increases in our MUD248 annual taxes.   

Please immediately contact the following numbers to report this: 

(MUD248 Operator) Water District # 61 281-469-9405 

Non-Emergency Sheriff’s at 713-221-6000, option #6 

Email the HOA Board at WOSHOABoard@gmail.com 


